
Town Board Meeting with DOT 
Jun 17, 2013 
 

 

TOWN OF SHERMAN 

3063 W Hwy 182 

Springstead, Wisconsin 54552 

   

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE: The Town Board of Sherman will meet at the Town Hall with officials from the Wisconsin 
Department of Transportation on June 17, 2013 at 10:00 A.M. 

The purpose of the meeting is to receive information concerning proposed resurfacing on S.T.H. 182, and a 
scheduled meeting for the public on July 10, 2013 from 5:00 P.M. to 6:00 P.M.  

Patricia Matula/Chairperson/Town of Sherman 

Anyone in need of reasonable accommodation please telephone the Chairperson at 715-583-7800.  The Town of 
Sherman is an Equal Opportunity Provider. Notice posted: Springstead Trading Post, Frontier Inn, Town Hall and 
the Recycling Center. 

 


